LEE C. SCHMIDT
DIRECTOR

EDWARD C. GAINEY
MAYOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
City-CoUNTY BUILDING

January 24, 2025

Council President Lavelle and Members of Council

Fifth Floor
City County Building
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: Wilkinsburg intergovernmental cooperation agreement for fire services

Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety, Bureau of Fire, will be submitting an ordinance authotizing an
intergovernmental cooperation agreement with the Borough of Wilkinsburg from 2024 through 2028,
allowing the City to provide fire and emergency management setvices to the Borough. Such agreements

have existed for many years between the two governments, to mutual satisfaction.

Should you have any questions regarding the ordinance or agreement, please do not hesitate to contact my
office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely, -
Lee Schmidt

Director
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